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January 2023 

This newsletter will be delivered to you on a monthly basis with content curated for USask's 
grad community. Scroll through to learn about upcoming events, opportunities and more. 

 

What's coming up? 
Deadlines 
Jan. 31: CUFW Saskatoon Inc. Scholarship Application 

Jan. 31: Distinguished Graduate Mentor Nomination Deadline 

Feb. 1: Mackenzie King Open & Travelling Scholarship Deadlines  

Feb. 1: Walter Sumner Memorial Fellowship Application Deadline 

Feb. 6: Indigenous Graduate Leadership Award Deadline 

Feb. 6: Robson Bursary for Graduate Students Deadline 
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Feb. 6: Wanda Young Scholarship in Doctoral Studies Application Deadline 

Events 
Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday mornings: Virtual Write-Ins  

Jan. 26: USask Tunnel Tour - beat the cold, take the tunnels! 

Jan. 27: Employer Pop-Up - AgBio Atrium  

Jan. 27: Introduction to Publishing Your Research in Graduate School 

Jan. 30: Managing Readings in Graduate School 

Jan. 31: Riipen Information Session - Virtual 

Jan. 31: USask Graduate Studies Fair 

Feb. 1: Education Career Fair 

Feb. 8: Kickstart Your Career Industry Panel 

View all upcoming CGPS events in our calendar.  

 

What's happening? 

 
SSSHRC Storytellers Challenge 

Are you studying social sciences or humanities?  
 
Talk about your (or your professor's) SSHRC-funded research project in three minutes or 300 
words or less for a chance to win $3000 and specialized training in research communications.  
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Visit their website to learn more.  

Dean's Doctoral Scholarship for 
International Students - application walk-
through available now! 

Did you know that the application process for 
the Dean's Doctoral Scholarship for International 
Students has changed? Watch a video walk-
through of everything you need to know to 
make your application stand out.  

Watch the full presentation.  
 

Distinguished Graduate Mentor - Call for 
nominations 

Do you have an amazing graduate studies mentor? 
Nominate them for the USask Distinguished 
Graduate Mentor award!  
  

Details found here. 

Mitacs Winter Training Sessions 

Students are invited to take part in Mitacs' 
professional development training sessions this 
Winter semester. Participate in self-guided and 
instructor-led courses and earn a certificate of 
completion.  

View the couse schedule and register here.  

GradHUB Winter Lunch & Learn Series 

Join the GradHUB team as we kick off our Winter 
Lunch & Learn series. Check out the full schedule of 
events designed to enrich your grad school 
experience. 

Learn more and register here.  
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USask 3MT® Preliminary Round 
- now accepting submissions! 

All University of Saskatchewan graduate students 
who are enrolled in a Master's or Ph.D. graduate 
program and in good standing are eligible to 
compete in the USask 3MT® virtual preliminary 
event for a chance to present at the finals. 

The deadline to submit your 3MT talk is 5 pm (CST) 
Wednesday, March 1, 2023.   

Library Events and Workshops 

From research to writing, your Library is here to support 
you. Add “Library Events and Workshops” and 
“Learning Opportunities” to your Favorites menu in 
PAWS and visit the Learning Hub to learn more about 
how the Library helps graduate students succeed.  

Career Services Upcoming Events 

Kickstart your career with the experts at Career 
Services at their next industry panel or employer 
pop-up! 

See the full schedule of upcoming events on 
CareerLink.  

Want to improve your English? 

The USask Language Centre helps students whose 
first language is not English improve their English 
language skills with part-time ESL classes, 
specialized workshops, and one-one-one 
customized tutoring.  

Visit the Language Centre's Part-time ESL page for 
details and to register.  
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CGPS Equity, Diversity, & Inclusion Policy 
Review - Graduate students share your 
voice!  

CGPS is undergoing a policy review and we would 
like to hear your opinions, experiences, and barriers 
when engaging with the college's policies, practices, 
and procedures at various stages of the academic 
lifecycle.  

Register for a virtual or in-person session here.  

Bold & Ambitious: Inaugural Clement 
Memorial Service Award Winners  

The inaugural Clement Employee Service Awards 
were presented to recognize the outstanding 
contributions of two USask staff members. 

Learn how the winners go above and beyond to 
support grad students by reading the full article. 

Nominations Open for USask 
Internationalization Recognition Awards 

As part of the University of Saskatchewan Blueprint 
for Action 2025, the International Office announced 
four new Internationalization Recognition Awards. 
These awards 
are to recognize the achievements of faculty, staff 
and students who provide outstanding 
contributions to the internationalization of USask. Nominate a deserving colleague for an 
Internationalization Award! 

Visit internationaloffice.usask.ca/awards for details. 

Do you have news to share with the grad community?  
We want to hear it! Contact cgps.comms@usask.ca to learn how you can be featured in next 
month's newsletter.  

 
  

 


